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23 April 2024 

Dear Parents 
What a wonderful evening on Friday!  Thank you to all the families who attended our annual camp-out.  
The pupils thoroughly enjoyed the event.  Our Grade 1 pupils visited Clay Café to decorate different items 
for their family.  The Grade 6 pupils enjoyed preparing a high tea, with wonderful table decorations and 
tasty treats to share with one another.  The  Grade R pupils enjoyed their outing to Hout Bay Museum and 
enjoyed the forest walk.   
Our rugby teams visited Hamilton Rugby field to play against Camps Bay Primary.  They obtained a mixed 
bag of results and were great ambassadors for Groote Schuur Primary.  Ethan Francis won 6 medals at the 
Swimming South Africa Level 2 Championship in Oudtshoorn earlier this term.  A reminder of our Comedy 
Evening on 3 and 4 May.  If the parents buy tickets for the Comedy Evening, their children will get a free 
civvies day on Friday 3 May.  
Until next time!  
Valentine  
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https://finance8812.wixsite.com/gspsproduction/event-details-registration/gsps-comedy-night-2024-2024-05-03-19-00  

COMEDY NIGHT TICKET LINK BELOW:  

If parents buy tickets for Comedy Night, their children will get a free Civvie day on Friday 3 May.  Send proof to class teacher. 




